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”The evening of Lights 2013” 
 
For the sixth consecutive year, the municipality Havlíčkův Brod 
donated a more than 10 meter high Christmas tree to Brielle. This 
year was the transportation of the tree from the Czech Republic again 
provided and sponsored by the company "Alphatrans International"
Many parents came with their children on December 13th to “the 
evening of lights”, partly because many children of the schools had 
made ​​a drawing. All the drawings were hung around the tree.
At seven o'clock Mrs. G.W.M. Viegen, mayor of Brielle,  welcomed all 
attendees and thanked the partner city Havlíčkův Brod for the 
beautiful tree. She thanked also all the volunteers and sponsors who 
make it possible that a Xmas tree is already for the sixth time in the 
center of Brielle.

Een gevelrij in Havlíčkův Brod
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About 350 enthusiastic people, who all 
received a Christmas hat and a lyric 
booklet listened to the Infirmary Choir 
Finally, all the children who made a 
Christmas drawing, got  ​​Christmas tree 
ornaments from the Czech Republic, 
Then there was delicious mulled wine or 
hot chocolate.
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Thanks to our sponsors

 

Berkelaar 
Hofweg 8
3208 LE Spijkenisse
Telefoon 
Fax

0181 - 614 684
0181 - 623 670

www.berkelaarbv.nl

Vastgoedonderhoud bv

Schildersbedrijf Brielle

Zonwering Brielle

Schilder- en behangwerk
Non paintVerkoop van verf

 

Glas

Horren en hordeuren
 RolluikenLaminaat

Service en advies

Binnen- en buitenzonwering

info@alersschildersbedrijf.nl        www.alersschildersbedrijf.nl
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The masquerade 2013 was a succes!

December in Brielle
The masquerade - The Christmas market - Nostalgic Brielle 1571
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The Christmas market 2013
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Havlíček 

The “Beggars Children” (Geuzenkinderen)
sing and dance.

Nostalgic Brielle 1571 - Catharijne Church

Information: www.geuzenkinderen.nl
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Information about the HBBC
The committee consists of 9 
people, who are voluntarily 
committed to various activities 
and contacts.

• Kees Haanstra (vz),
• Kees de Bruyn (secr) 
• Martin en Lydia Kamerling
• Mieke Haanstra
• Marianne Stolk    
• Joop Brune 
• Corrie en Jan Engelblik 

 
If you have any questions, 
please call Kees de Bruyn, 
0031 181 416 495.

You can subscribe to this newsletter, or unsubscribe by sending an e-mail to hbbc@engelblik.nl 
stating "notification newsletter" or "unsubscribe newsletter".
The newsletters are also available for download at www.hbbc.nl to "Newsletters"

Agenda HBBC
Calendar HBBC
 
Plans HBBC for 2014
 
The exchange year starts of course on the first of April, 
when another group “Geuzen” (beggars) from 
Havlíčkův Brod is coming to help the people in Brielle 
to liberate them from the Spaniards. The Brod group is 
usually a mixed company of all kinds of professions.  
So many people from Havlickuv Brod have the 
opportunity to make contacts in Brielle. We hope to 
receive some public attractions.
Then it's time for the people from Brielle to attend the 
liberation festivities on May 8 in Havlíčkův Brod. As a 
thank you for the beautiful Christmas tree, the people 
in Brod get each year a treat. This year it will be a 
surprise.
Are you interested to come with us or want to 
investigate the possibility for an exchange? Please 
contact one of the HBBC members. The first step 
towards a beautiful experience for your club or group!
In December 2014 we hope to have again a nice big 
tree on the Markt in Brielle
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